
A huge welcome! 

Welcome to Salisbury Primary School to our new 

and      returning Reception children. We hope 

you all had a lovely summer break and are excited 

Important Days of the Week... 

Friday – Home learning books for children to 

practise    saying the sounds learnt during the 

week and have a go at writing them in their 

book. Please return the Home learning book by 

Wednesday so new sounds can be added 

ready to go home again on the Friday. 

The School Day 

8.40—3.10pm 

    

This term we’re learning about… 

Children in Reception will listen to the following 
stories and learning will be focused based on the 
stories below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme across Early Years 

this term is All About Me. 

 

 

Reminders: 

Please ensure that your child’s clothing and wa-

ter bottle are   clearly labelled with their full 

name as these get mixed up      regularly. We pro-

vide toast every morning as the children enter 

school as well as milk and fruit during snack 

time.  

No formal PE day for children this half term – 

more information to follow later in the term.  

Children have access to physical 

outdoor play every day.  

Thank you for your continued 
support.  

 

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact us via Class Dojo. 

Mathematics: 

In Reception our Maths topics for this half term 

are: 

-Numbers to 5, Comparing groups within 5, 

Shapes 2D and 3D. 

The children will have Maths every day. We fol-


